Notes From Weather Fridays
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excited for the upcoming month
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e CIRAYON TRIBUNE

Thank you for your continued
trust in us. Here's to a wonderful Issue 3 March 2025
month ahead!

Birthdays

We would like to take a moment to
say Happy Birthday to all the
following students and Staff.

Happy 1st Birthday to Ezra and
Theodore

Happy 3rd Birthday to Eleanor
Happy 4th Birthday to Madelyn
Happy 5th  Birthday to
Hendricks and Violet

and | The Year Ahead!
Happy Birthday to Miss Burr
and Miss Green Here are some future dates to mark on your calendar:
Friday, April 11th - Closed

Thursday, May 1st -Spring Concert at 6pm

Monday, May 26th - Closed

Thursday, June 5th - COTL Pre-School Graduation at 6pm
Friday, July 4th - Closed

Monday, September 1st - Closed

Thursday, November 27th - Closed

Friday, November 28th - Hours change to 7am-5pm
Friday, December 12th - Christmas Concert at 6pm
Wednesday, December 24th - Closed

« _ _ | Thursday, December 25th - Closed

.
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Infant Room
Happy March, Duckling Families!!

| can hardly believe February has come and
gone already—what a whirlwind of a month!
This month, we were thrilled to welcome a new
friend into our classroom: Declan. He's such a
happy, curious little guy, and his joyful
presence has been a wonderful addition. The
babies are all adjusting so well, and they love
sitting together, gazing at each other, and
cooing in delight!

As we head into the first week of March, we're
excited to introduce another new friend, Mae!
We can't wait to get to know her sweet
personality and watch her reach new
milestones. Ezra will be transitioning to the
toddler room as he turns 1 on March 20th—
happy birthday, Ezra! We will miss him, but
we're happy he's in the room next door so we
can still see and play with him. And let's not
forget about Theodore, who will be celebrating
his first birthday on March 27th—happy
birthday, Theo!

We're looking forward to a fun-filled March
with more crafts, stories, songs, and, of course,
reminding the children daily how much of a
blessing they are to us and their families.

Thank you for trusting me with your precious
little ones. It's truly an honor | hold close to my

heart.

- Mrs. Konopacki
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Toddler Room

Dear Turtle Families,

We can't believe how quickly time is flying by!
Our little learners have been growing and
exploring so much, and we are so proud of all
they are accomplishing.

February was filled with love and learning!
We had such a wonderful time celebrating
Valentine's Day with sweet treats, fun crafts,
and lots of smiles. Along with all the heart-
shaped fun, we have been busy learning
about colors, numbers, and the alphabet. The
children love singing songs and having dance
parties—music is such a fun way to learn and
movel!

Books have also been a big part of our days,
and we enjoy cuddling up for story time. It's
amazing to see how engaged the children are
as they listen and point to pictures. Reading
together builds language skills, imagination,
and a love for books that will last a lifetime!

As we move into March, we are looking
forward to the warmer days ahead! Getting
outside to run, play, and explore nature is
something we all enjoy, and we can't wait for
more sunshine and fresh air.

Thank you for your continued support—we
love watching your little ones learn and grow
each day!

Warmly,
Mrs. Culligan and Miss Sargent

2025

Christie Konopacki
Infant Teacher

Courtney Culligan
Toddler Teacher

Caitlin argent
Toddler Teacher
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Tree Frog Room

The Tree Frogs had a full and fun February!

This month, we welcomed two new friends to our
classroom. Elijah and Camri. Welcome! They are
such a joy and have been a great addition to our
class!

We learned a lot over the past month. The first
week was Health and Hygiene week. Ironically
enough, that was the week that several friends in
the daycare got sick with a stomach bug. As much
as we wish everyone had stayed healthy, it did
provide an unexpected opportunity to learn first-
hand about good habits that can help us stay
healthy.

The next week was Valentine's Week! We had lots
of fun talking about love! We read books
highlighting love from and for: family, friends, and
Jesus! We also discussed how it is important to
show love and kindness to everyone.

The third week of February we learned about
transportation. There are so many ways people get
around! We had fun reading books, looking at
pictures, and watching videos of cars, planes, boats,
buggies etc! Something unrelated, but special that
we did this week, was play in the snow - indoors! It
was too cold to go outside, so we brought the
outside in! The kids got to practice using a spoon to
scoop snow into cups - they had a blast and did a
fantastic job!

Finally, we ended the month learning about
weather. We enjoyed spending some time looking
and stepping outside to see what kind of weather
we had that day! We even were able to play on the
playground and go on a walk - which we hadn't
done in a long time due to cold or wet conditions.

As always, we continue to work on pottying,
communicating, and many other elementary skills
these little ones have yet to learn or master. If you
have any questions, please feel free to talk to me, or
email the office. They are a wonderful blessing from
the Lord! We'll see you next month!

Love, Miss Green

Tiger Room

Hello Tiger Families!

February was such a fun month here at the
daycare! We had a wonderful time celebrating
Valentine's Day with a special party filled with
love, laughter, and, of course, lots of sweet
treats. The children had so much fun making
Valentine's cards and crafts for their friends,
and it was heartwarming to see how much
kindness and excitement they shared.

In addition to our Valentine's Day activities, we
also took advantage of some beautiful
weather and spent time outdoors.

As we move into March, we're excited to keep
the fun and learning going! We'll be focusing
on more creative crafts and hands-on
activities that will help the children explore
their imaginations. Whether they're painting,
building, or creating something new, we'll
continue to encourage them to express
themselves and develop their fine motor skills.

Of course, learning is always a top priority, so
we'll also be introducing new concepts and
themes to keep the children’s minds growing.
The first week of March we are excited to
celebrate Dr. Seuss week. Please make sure
you keep your eyes open to an email with the
dress up days.

As always, if you have any questions or
concerns, please feel free to reach out. We're
looking forward to another month of fun,
learning, and growth with your amazing little
ones!

Warm regards,

Miss Nalett

Jasmine Green
Twos Teacher

Heather Nalett
Threes Teacher




